
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 14, 1972 

Dear Bob: 

Your recent endorsement of my January 25 
statement on the Vietnam negotiations means 
a great deal to me. I am especially heart -
ened to know you share my belief that the 
settlement offer we have made merits the 
support of our fellow citizens, and I hope 
that others -- both here and abroad -- will 
unite with us in the search for a lasting 
peace. 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
Unites States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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